
 

 

 Friday 16th May 2025  

 

Y3 Visit to United Synagogue – Thursday 5th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our Y3 RE unit ‘How do festivals and family life show what matters to Jewish 

people?’, we have organised a visit to the United Synagogue in Sheffield. The visit will 

take place on the afternoon of Thursday 5th June and is within school hours. Children 

should be back by the end of the school day. 

 

Y3 children will be having an early lunch in school at 11:40am.  

 

Please could we ask for a donation of £8.00 towards the cost of the coach. Please 

make payment and give consent for your child to attend via your ParentPay 

account by Friday 23rd May. 
 
Many thanks, 

 

Miss Hurst and Mrs Thompson 

Y3 Class Teachers 
 

 
 


